Craig Diss

From: Leah Toole <Leah.Toole@ballina.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 1 May 2020 12:08 PM

To: Kate Campbell

Subject: Request for Altered Gateway (Extension of Time) - PP_2019_BALLI_001_00 -

Reservoir Hill Site

Good morning Kate,

Re: Planning Proposal BSCPP 18/004 (Department Ref: PP_2019_BAL.LI_001_00)

| am writing to request a nine (9) month extension of time for completion of the abovementioned LEP amendment.
There are ongoing and interconnected issues between the development application that is currently being assessed
and the rezoning proposal. Such issues include, but are not limited to, site drainage and ecology. It is critical to

resolve these issues through the development assessment process prior to finalisation of the planning proposal.

A nine month extension should allow sufficient time to resolve outstanding matters and complete the planning
proposal.

Regards,
Leah

Leah Toole
Strategic Planner
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you hav
in error please pass it on to the intended recipient in its original form, or contact the Ballina Shire Council.
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